
 

 

April 10, 2015 

 

 

Ms. Joanne Wittbrodte 

120 West Parkhurst Place 

Detroit, Michigan 48203 

jwittbr1@gmail.com Via E-Mail 

 

 

Dear Ms. Wittbrodt: 

 

This written notice is issued in response to your email request dated April 2, 2015 to the 

Michigan Economic Development Corporation (MEDC) for information under the Freedom of 

Information Act (FOIA), MCL 15.231 et. seq, which was received at this office on April 3, 2015. 

 

Your request is granted.  Copies of the non-exempt documents are enclosed at no cost. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Aileen Cohen 

MEDC Assistant FOIA Coordinator 
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